
 

 

Awahou School  
‘A Lifestyle for Learning’ 

 
Monday 9th September  2019, Term 3 - Week 8 

Art Trial Manawatu 
Our students have been working hard on a Native Animal ‘I Spy’ Mural for the Art Trail this weekend. It will be                      

displayed at County Fayre. The mural contains artworks of our treasured native animals. Feel free to pop along                  

and see how many you can find! 

 

 

School Fundraiser 
Please spread the word about our upcoming Rugby World Cup Fundraiser! It will be a 
great night. More information and tickets can be found at… 
https://events.humanitix.co.nz/valley-cup-night-nz-v-south-africa 

https://events.humanitix.co.nz/valley-cup-night-nz-v-south-africa


Upcoming Events 
 

● Wednesday 11th September - Kainui Junior Dance 
CANCELLED DUE TO UNFORESEEN CIRCUMSTANCES 
 

● Friday 13th September - Year 5-8 visit to Massey 
University Vet 
 

● Tuesday 17th September - Maharahara visit to 
Parliament CANCELLED DUE TO UNFORESEEN 
CIRCUMSTANCES 
 

● Wednesday 18th September - Awahou School Open 
Day for Early Childhood Centres to come and have a 
look around 
 

● Friday 27th September - Last day of Term 3 

Welcome to Whaea Nicky 
Nicky Wuts is completing her Graduate Diploma 
of Teaching (Primary). She has a placement with 
us for 6 weeks, mainly in Wharite. Nicky has an 
extensive background in music, so our students 

will benefit from some music lessons while she is 
here. Welcome to Awahou School Nicky!  

 

 

KIWI Competitions 
 

Earlier this year Jed Jackson and Damien Parker participated in          
the KIWI Competitions for Mathematics, Science and/or       
English run by the Centre for Assessment & Monitoring at the           
University of Canterbury. Damien participated in all three and         
Jed in Science and English. We are very proud to say that            
Damien won an ‘Achieved’ and Jed a ‘Merit’ in English, both of            
which are very good results! Well done Jed and Damien! 
 

 

ADVERTS 
 

Local Government Elections 
 
The election for the Mayor and five Rural Ward Councillors will be held on 12th October 2019. 
 
These people will represent us for the next 3 years, so you are urged to come along to hear what the 
candidates have to say and put your questions to them. 
 
WHEN:    7pm, Tuesday 17th September 2019 
WHERE:  Pohangina Hall 
 
Light supper provided. 
 

 


